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BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 
June 21, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Glen MacDonald 
Senior Advisor – Regulatory 
Research and Administration 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald: 
 
Re: Leave to Construct  a Transmission  Reinforcement  Project between the 

Bruce Power Facility and Milton Switching Station, all in the Province of 
Ontario (Bruce-Milton Transmission Reinforcement Project) – (EB-2007-
0050); 
Access to Land prior to approval of Leave to Construct the Bruce-Milton 
Transmission Reinforcement Project – (EB-2007-0051) 

   
The Board received on May 10, 2007 the affidavits of service and publication of the 
notices on the above applications filed by Hydro One.  
 
The Board understands that Hydro One was unsuccessful in its attempts to serve the 
notices on a certain number of directly affected landowners. We also understand that 
Hydro One is making further efforts to re-deliver the notices to these landowners.  
 
Please provide the Board with an update on notification status and on the steps that 
Hydro One is taking to serve the notices in accordance with the Board’s Letters of 
Direction.  Please file the update no later than 5 days from the receipt of this letter. 
 



Ontario Energy Board - 2 -
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Peter H. O’Dell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c. James H. Smellie, Olsen, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP 

Gord Nettleton, Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP  
 


